From: Sustainable Places, WX IIIIIIIEIIEIENEGEGEGNGNGNGN
Sent: 21 January 2025 11:00

To: Planning Comments North <PlanningCommentsNorth@Somerset.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Somerset Planning North: 37/24/00099/EF Land at Junction 24, North
Petherton, Bridgwater, Somerset, TA6

Dear Planning Case Officer,

Application reference no. 37/24/00099/EF

Application falls outside Environment Agency remit

This application does not fall within the criteria set out in our External Consultation
Checklist which defines the planning applications we should be consulted on. We
therefore consider we should not be consulted, and we will not be providing any
comments on this proposal.

If you have consulted us for a specific reason or concern, please contact us at

_as soon as possible and clearly state why you are

seeking our input.
Kind regards,

Wessex Sustainable Places

Environment Agency, Rivers House, East Quay, Bridgwater TA6 4YS



